CITY OF
BAINBRIDGE
ISLAND

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Lara Lant, Administrative Assistant

FROM: Joshua Machen, Planning Manager

DATE: Wednesday, March 01, 2017

RE: Notice of Administrative Decision and Mitigated Determination of Non-

significance for Bloedel Reserve
fn: PLN50734 SPR

Notice of Administrative Decision and SEPA Threshold Determination
Please mail to following:

Applicant:

Arbor Fund

7571 NE Dolphin Drive
Bainbridge Island WA 98110

All those who provided written public comment:
(Please see public comment in Smartgov)

SEPA Notice
Yes, please mail to all SEPA agencies, no checklist required as it was distributed earlier with the
NOA.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you!

Josh



